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Clawton Primary School Newsletter | 30t March 2021

Dear Parents/ Carers,

As the spring term draws to a close, I write to inform you that Mr
Thompson, who has worked at Clawton since December 2020, has
secured a permanent job elsewhere and will therefore not be
returning after Easter. Mr Thompson has shown a real talent when
working with children, he will be missed by all but I know you will
join me in wishing him well in his new role.

To ensure that Squirrel Class still have support in the summer term
and with people they already know, Mrs Claire Orchard will be
working within the class and Miss Hannah Steadman will also be
supporting at times when she is not in with Foxes. Both Squirrel
Class and Fox Class will have support in the mornings and most
afternoons.

After Easter, each class will be given opportunity to access outdoor
learning with some pupils working with Mrs. Bolton and others with
Wendy, our fabulous parent volunteer. Please can pupils bring in
wellies and waterproofs on the days below:

Tuesday: Hedgehogs and Badgers.

Wednesday: Squirrels and Foxes.

It has been great to see so many children signing up to access the
after-school clubs; we are very excited to be launching them after
Easter and hope that later in the summer we may be able to
organise some matches against other schools within the MAT.
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In classes this week, children have been putting the finishing touches
to their ‘inspiring researchers’ project. I have seen some exceptional
pieces which are being collated into books, we hope to share these
with you in an open afternoon event not long after the Easter
holidays. The children have shown determination and reflection when
completing these as they have enabled all pupils to really think about
how we can make a positive difference to the world in which we live.

Wishing you all a wonderful and safe Easter break,
Kind regards,

H S orpan

Mrs. R Sharpe.
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